
EASTHAMPTON PUBLIC SCHOOLS  

SCHOOL CHOICE OPENINGS 

2019-2020 SCHOOL YEAR 
 

The Easthampton School Department is currently accepting applications 
for School Choice Students for the 2019-2020 school year. 

We are: A Great Place to Learn and Grow! 

• State-of-the-art new high school 

• Elementary schools  

• Caring and dedicated teachers 

• Dual enrollment and numerous AP courses  

• Award winning music programs at the middle and high schools 

• Outstanding opportunities in the arts and theater 

• Championship athletic teams 

• Garden projects at elementary and middle schools 

• Exemplary after school enrichment programs 

• Responsible and respectful students 

School Choice Application deadline is June 1, 2019.  Seats will be filled by 
lottery on June 7, 2019 if necessary.  Late applications will be accepted 
on a rolling basis for any remaining seats. 

Request an application by calling (413) 529-1500 ext. 123.  For more 
information visit our website: www.epsd.us.  Come for a visit or a tour! 

http://www.epsd.us/

